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Kameron Matthews, M.D, JD, FAAFP, was appointed as the Deputy 

Under Secretary for Health for Community Care, Office of Community 

Care, VA Central Office, effective December 9, 2018.  

Dr. Matthews has demonstrated exceptional leadership in her career, 

including serving twice as the acting Deputy Under Secretary for 

Health for Community Care as well as in her role as the Assistant 

Deputy Under Secretary for Health for Community Care, and Deputy 

Executive Director, Provider Relations and Services, Office of 

Community Care. 

Dr. Matthews is a board-certified family physician with a focus on 

underserved medicine and advocacy. In addition to her administrative 

duties, she provides primary care services through the VISN 21 Teleprimary Care Hub. She serves on 

committees of the National Association of Community Health Centers (NACHC) and she serves as the 

2018-2020 National Academy of Medicine James C. Puffer/American Board of Family Medicine fellow. 

She is honored to have been awarded the 2017 National Minority Quality Forum’s 40 Under 40 Leaders 

in Minority Health, 2015 National Medical Association Council for the Concerns of Women Physicians 

Emerging Trailblazer Award, the 2015 NACHC Health Professions Education and Training Award, and 

the 2015 Congressional Black Caucus Foundation Health Braintrust Congressman Louis Stokes Public 

Health Advocate Award. 

Dr. Matthews possesses the knowledge and experience that will be crucial to our organization during this 

season of change with VA’s community care programs. 

 


